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On May 21 of the current year, in the International Investors Association of Georgia, Giorgi
Pertaia, the Tax Ombudsman of Georgia held a meeting with the representatives of IIA member
and candidate member companies. Issues regarding production losses and obligatory bank
guarantees for customs clearance
were discussed during the meeting. Business Ombudsman stated that mentioned issues are
being discussed in the Revenue Service and they will be resolved. Outreach meetings were
also planned with IIA member companies for the nearest future.
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